The computer science club will be meeting this Friday, February 21st at 1:30 PM in Goodwyn Hall, room 201.

For this meeting, we will be exploring the online coding practice platform Hackerrank. 
We will be solving coding challenges of varying difficulty levels from beginner to advanced, so please come to learn and lend your expertise!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Unlike the codingame platform we have used in the past, these challenges will be solved cooperatively as a group.

Pizza and refreshments will be served at 12:30 PM, and the meeting will begin at 1:00.

We hope to see you there!

Jeff Deetman
ACM - AUM Student Chapter
President

